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Dr Frank Schneider
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Dr Neera Dholakia

PPG Meeting
Wednesday 18th of March 2019
17.00-18.00

Downstairs meeting room 
Minutes
Attendees 

SW,RG, AJ , CC, FB,BZ
Introductions
Everybody introduced themselves through introduction round. 
Contract 

Recently all patients received letter from NHS E and CCG informing that current contract with Greenbrook Healthcare is going to end March 2020. Patients were asked to express their opinion if they would like to keep the GP practice or they prefer for practice to close. 
SW and RG explained that unfortunately due to contract for walk-in service ending Greenbrook Healthcare was no longer in position to continue with contract for GP practice due to financial settings. SW has explained that so far there is a very positive feedback from patient’s survey and most responses indicate that patients would like to stay with GP practice under new provider. SW said that if the practice stays under new provider , staff would be transfer to new provider so it should not affect continuity of care. 

FB said she never received the letter. SW aid she has copies available and she will provide one to FB at the end of the meeting. 

Updates from GP practice staff 

Practice had 6 vacant sessions since September 2017. Sessions were covered by regular locums. 
Practice has recruited two new GPs, who started at the beginning of January, all 6 session were covered.  
Practice recently recruited new practice nurse as Maria Higginson is leaving at the end of the month. New nurse Effie Nitm started on the 16.03.2019 and she will be working 3 days a week. 

SW notified PPG that 2 long standing receptionist are unfortunately leaving practice by the end of March. Practice is currently recruiting for 2 receptionists. SW re assured PPG that staff changes are not due to the recent notification regarding contract. 

Patients’ feedback, suggestions and comments 

Partial results for March indicate that 73% would recommend us to their friends and families. Many positive comments were received. Negative are around appointments waiting time and continuity of care. 
Projects’ updates – carers week 

On the 28.02.2019 practice organised carers coffee afternoon. Text message was sent to all registered patients informing them about the event. It was not as successful as expected but patients who attended were able to speak with Carers Network representative. Practice is planning to organise similar event in future. 
AOB 

CC asked what work was done around DNA’s – SW and RG apologised for not completing the work and said that practice will look into that matter as soon as we can and present results to the PPG at the next meeting . 
Next meeting 
TBC 

